
 

 

Town of Four Oaks 

Position Opening 

 
 

The Town of Four Oaks has an opening for an Elementary School SRO Officer.  

The applicant must hold a current NC Law Enforcement Certification, and it is 

required that the applicant must have had their certification for at least 1 year. 

The posting will close Friday, January 17, 2025.  Please apply at the Town of 

Four Oaks Town Hall, 304 N. Main Street, Four Oaks, NC 27524.  The application 

can be found on the Town of Four Oaks website at fouroaks-nc.com or obtained 

by contacting Rhonda Lee, Town Clerk at townclerk@fouroaks-nc.com or 919-

963-3112 ext. 121.  The Town of Four Oaks is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

Dated and posted this 8th day of January, 2025 

 

Town of Four Oaks 

_________________________ 

Rhonda Lee, Town Clerk 

mailto:townclerk@fouroaks-nc.com

